
 

 

 26thJanuary 2022         CH/an 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

RE: Year 8 Parents’ Evening 
 
I am delighted to invite you to our virtual parents evening which will take place between 
3:00pm and 6.15pm on Thursday 3rd February 2022.  
 
For this parent evening we are using an external system called School Cloud, which is a web 
browser system that can be used on a PC, tablet, and mobile phone. Once you click on the 
link, you will be asked to enter your details along with your child’s name and date of birth. 
From here you can book strict 4-minute appointments with all your child’s teachers. You have 
the freedom to book the times you wish; however, this is on a first come, first serve basis. 
Please see the how to guide overleaf for further information on how to book your appointment 
slots.  

• Appointments will be open from Monday 24th January 

• A link will be sent to you by text to enable you to book your slots.  

• Slots will be open until 15 minutes before the start of the evening on the 3rd February.  
 
On the day, you simply log into the School Cloud and the system will automatically connect 
you to your child’s teachers at your allotted times  
 
The evening will have a focus on progress, and it is a very important opportunity for you to 
review all areas of your child’s learning, achievement, behaviour, attendance, and their 
contribution to academy life. This will also be an opportunity for you to discuss any concerns 
you may have or to obtain any additional information you may require. As an academy, we 
feel that is very important to work in partnership with parents so that we can support every 
student to achieve their potential both academically and socially, so that they are able to make 
excellent progress and have the best opportunities. Please do not hesitate to contact us at 
any time if you have any questions or need further assistance.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you on the evening and do hope that you are able to attend. If you 

have any problems with booking an appointment, please contact info@oasisoldham.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. C Higgins 
 
Clare Higgins  
Assistant Principal - Assessment and Achievement  

mailto:info@oasisoldham.org

